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 On Thursday, 6/20, in a partnership event with Redbery, we welcomed  
Hudson-area writer Jim Guhl who offered a presentation on his recently  
published fiction title ELEVEN MILES TO OSHKOSH. His title was published by  
the Wisconsin Historical Society in 2018. 
  *   The Facility Development committee and additional interested parties  
had a meeting with Keller Builds on 6/28 which was also attended by our  
Keller liaison Devin Flanigan and the Keller architect, Rob Lindstrom. This  
was an opportunity for Lindstrom to explain to us his reasons for changes  
made to the Facility Expansion plans documents between preliminary and  
present plans. These are, still, the same plans we reviewed with our  
communities on June 6th. The plan is larger, based on projected community  
size and needs and to accommodate the existing collection should something  
happen to the log cabin library. 
  *   Director Lendved has met with Sherry Machones, Director of the  
Northern Waters Library Service to develop another size needs assessment  
from the library side of things. Same should be available to us by the end  
of the month. 
  *   Hope you saw us in Cable's 4th of July Parade...and maybe grabbed one  
of the mini Tootsie Rolls we tossed! 
  *   Next Thursday, 7/18, Yulia Welk will offer a Makerspace event: Harvest  
your own tea. It will be at 6:30 at the library. We'll take a walk around  
town and look at the plants we could be harvesting and drying for winter  
tea. 
  *   We hope that you'll plan to attend our upcoming Novel Affair on  
Sunday, July 21st, from noon until 4 on library grounds and on Book House  
grounds. This is another opportunity to look at our plans and talk to us  
about them, but, you can also listen to the Mois Bois, a fun local band,  
purchase yummy lunch from The Bomb Dog food truck, bring your device and  
check in with the Wiz Kidz tech mentors in the library as well as a few  
other fun things we have planned. Bring a lawn chair! But, please...DO STOP  
BY. 
  *   As always, to keep track of what we're up to, stop in at the library,  
follow us on Facebook or check out our website, forestlodgelibrary.org. We  
are grateful for the strong support of our communities. 
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